In response to the garbage reduction container limit, I would suggest that there are other waste management improvements that are required prior to making this change to reduce half the allowable limit.

Not every household is the same and therefore imposing these proposed limits to households with larger families versus a single or smaller family would penalized them. Couple this with London's weekly garbage pickup (rotational 10 day delay) would aggravate this problem for larger families.

The focus on an enhance recycling program in the area of organic waste management pickup and is a large oversight today that would greatly reduce the footprint of landfill waste.

Further to the above, other cities collect yard material on a more frequent basis during spring/fall and weekly recycling pickup that London currently doesn't do. As far as recycling program, take for example Windsor's system - it's simple (blue box for containers (juice cartons, cans, etc.) and the red box for paper only. How much recycling is missed by homeowners because they require multiple bins, sorting of material, etc. and the missed pickup at the curb due to sorting.

Reduction of waste needs to be balanced with the other programs to support this goal and facilitate success.

Mary Elia

98 Ashbury Court, London